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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, MARCH 1, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Thurs. 3/1  Attention anyone over the age of 17:  The spring blood drive is coming up on 

March 20
th

.  Sign-ups will start this Thursday in the theatron during break. 

Fri. 3/2  Hey, Raiders!  This is a reminder that Fill Up Friday is tomorrow!  Please 

remember to bring your cups to the theatron at break for a treat! 

Thurs. 3/1  Mecha, Mecha, Mecha!  Thanks to everyone who joined us for salsa.  Now, we 

are going to be learning Cumbia El Caballo Dorado.  Did you know that 

Cumbia was influenced by Spanish, American, and African sounds?  Now it’s 

one of the most popular dances in Mexico.  Come to Room 342 to learn this 

dance and join the movement today at lunch. 

Fri. 3/2  Attention all AP students:  This is the last week to register online for AP 

exams.  The deadline to register is this Sunday, March 4
th

.  The deadline to pay 

is March 7
th

.  You are highly encouraged to register and pay as soon as possible 

this week if you have not already done so.  Mrs. Shin will be placing the 

school’s AP exam order on March 8
th

.  Thereafter, there will be a $45.00 late 

fee for each AP exam.  Do not delay any longer!  If you have questions, please 

see Mrs. Shin in the Guidance Office ASAP! 

Thurs. 3/1  The La Mirada Regional Aquatics Center is hiring.  If you are interested, see 

Ms. Nia in the College and Career Center for more details. 

Thurs. 31  Congratulations to the varsity softball team for their victory over Santa Fe 6 to 

4 on Tuesday.  Great job, Raiders! 

Fri. 3/2  Attention Raiders:  Are you interested in taking an ROP Summer School class 

this year?  Come by the Guidance Office to pick up a copy of the ROP Course 

Offerings for this summer.  The deadline to submit an application is April 13
th

, 

2018.  See Mrs. Beglin in the Guidance Office if you have any questions. 
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